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This monthly newsletter will keep food service personnel informed on Field Food Service, Garrison Food 
Service, the Food Service Program and available Food Service Education and Training. This newsletter will 

capture all the upcoming events hosted by the 13th COSCOM dining facilities to include the soldiers’ 
accomplishments, Quartermaster history, and much more exciting information.  Please attend your weekly dining 

facility meetings to provide suggestions and comments. 
 

 
 

Central Texas College Hospitality Programs 
 

This month’s issue is dedicated to CTC. A special thank you to Richard Hindman, Director, Hospitality Programs, 
David Lazarus, Coordinator, Fort Hood Hospitality Programs, and Mark Murgia and Elke Jensen, Culinary 

Instructors.  This program improves the professionalism of food service personnel and promotes growth in the 
culinary profession with special attention to the tenets of modern culinary development—ability, practicality, 

nutrition, workmanship, economy, presentation, creativity, and concept.   
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4 June 2004 CTC Partnership Luncheon 

 
 
CSM Fountain joins David Lazarus, Hospitality Coordinator, Mark Pollett, Associate Dean, Ted Muenter, Director of 

Student Services for the CTC Partnership Luncheon. 
 

 
 

SFC Flores and the other students prepare the décor for the occasion! 

 
SPC Pugh and SSG Norris preparing the appetizers and main entrée for the Luncheon. 
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Mark Murgia, Instructor assists SGT Cain with the main entrée.  SSG Norris begins his stir-fry. 

 
 

SSG Norris and SPC Pugh using woks to prepare their oriental dish for their guests. Elke Jensen and SGT Cain 
prepare the soup. 

 

 
 

Some of the other students enjoy the meal prepared by their fellow classmates. 
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A special thank you to all the students in class this semester! 
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LTC Aven being served by SGT Varelaseade as he joins David Lazarus. 

 

SSG Hutchinson enjoying her exquisite luncheon.   SSG Powell busy in the kitchen making it  happen. 
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Great Job!! 
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Food Program Management Board 
 

Attend your monthly meeting every second Tuesday of the Month! 
 

                                                VOTING MEMBERS 
 

    Mr. Clifford Harper           Garrison Food Program Manager, Chairperson 
    LTC William Wheeler  Chief, Nutrition Care Division, DACH 
    Mr. Scott Angle   Labatt Representative 
    Pierre Balentine   4ID Food Advisor 

 
 
 

64th Corps Support Group Food Service  
SFC Darryl Watts 

 Senior Food Operations Management NCO 
 287-0236 

 
The 4th Qtr Cook of the Quarter board 

• Date 17 Aug 04 
• Time 0930 
• Location Lynch Dining Facility 
 

 

1st Medical Brigade Food Service  
CW3 Gregory Scott 

Food Advisor 
& 

MSG Rita Tatum 
 Senior Food Operations Management NCO 

 285-6004 
 

The 4th Qtr Cook of the Quarter board 
• 12 August 04  

 
 

Newsletter 6 9
                                                                                                                                                          POC: MSG Walker @ 288-6875 
                                                                                                                                                          Email:Olivia.walker@hood.army.mil 



7/16/2004 
http://www.hood.army.mil/13coscom/ 

13th COSCOM Food Service  

  

Welcome CW3 Sabrina Nero, she is the new 13th COSCOM Food Advisor. CW3 Nero hails 
from Brooklyn, New York.  A warm welcome to her and her family to the 13th COSCOM! 

 

Welcome Major Sandra Holmes back to the G4 office for her 2-weeks annual training.  Thank 
you for your support with the DFAC renovations and to the G4 shop!! 

G4 Update 

• Army Wide Food Show & DSCP Conference 20-23 July 2004 
• The next 13th CC COQ board will be 24th August 2004 
• Freeman Consolidated Dining Facility Grand Reopening scheduled for first of   September, 

date TBD 
• All units need to order parts for their MBUs and MKTs ASAP!  For questions on parts or 

supply concerns please contact your Bde Food Supervisors 
• Women’s Equality Day 26th August 2004 
• Start preparing for Thanksgiving Day meal theme 
• The Food Management Assistance Team will be here in September!!!  
• Read AR 30-22 and DA Pam 30-22 http://www.army.mil/usapa/index.html(for new regulations) 
• Keep up the Good Work!!!  
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Quartermaster Heroes: 
 We hope all the soldiers are enjoying their 
block leaves and time with family and friends. Thank 
you for a job well done.  
 
 

NO ONE IS MORE THAN
PROFESSIONAL THAN I, I AM A 
NONCOMMISSIONED OFFICER, A LEADER 
OF SOLDIERS!!!!! HOOAH
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Congratulations to all of our newly promoted 
Staff Sergeants effective on 1 July 2004. 
Welcome into the Noncommissioned 
Officer’s Corps: 
 
SSG Shaun Davis 
SSG Sue Allison 
 
 

 Congratulations to our most 
recent BNCOC graduate, SSG McPherson.   
 
      
   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  “BABY  QUARTERMASTERS" 
  
Congratulations to SPC Marks and her 
husband on the birth of their baby girl, born 
on June 22nd! 
 
 

 

 

Happy birthday to you, happy 
birthday to you, happy birthday fellow 
Quartermasters, happy birthday to 
you!  
 
1SG Terry Stewart, July 22nd   
 
To all the soldiers and their families celebrating 
June & July Birthdays!!!  

 

Happy Anniversary to SGT 
Nolt and his wife Heather!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

QUARTERMASTER CORPS
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A special thank you to all the 92Gs that work so diligently to support 13th COSCOM, III Corps, 
and the United States Army. Your mission is a never-ending task, which at times, is so greatly 
unappreciated. This newsletter is yours to encourage you and thank you for your outstanding 

service and to let our fellow comrades know we our proud of what we do! 
 

A special thank you to all those that support us in are daily mission: DOL, Labatt Food 
Service, PCSI, SODEXHO, Nutrition Care Division, Veterinary Services, and our fellow 

food service Army wide!!! 
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